
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 18, 2023 

 

At this time, all boys interested in running cross country next year should meet in 

Coach Heid's room #206. Please bring a writing utensil. 

Books are no longer available to be checked out for the remainder of the year. 

Please return your checked out books as soon as possible. 

The Summer Credit Recovery Program will begin in June. If you need to get caught 

up on a few credits, please see Mr. O'Brien in room #128 to add your name to the 

sign-up sheet. There is no cost for the 3-week program and breakfast and lunches 

are provided.  

Attention All Students: CHS Student Council and Class Officer elections will be 

taking place very soon. If you are interested in being a part of the group, please 

complete a petition to run before Friday, May 19th, at 3:00pm. Voting for officers 

and reps will take place later during the week of May 22nd-26th. Petitions can be 

found in your student emails. If you are a current Student Council Member, your 

hour sheets must be turned into Mrs. Murphy before you can run again next year.  

Girls interested in playing girls basketball next year, there is a basketball camp 

scheduled for Monday, June 5th through Thursday, June 8th from 2:00pm to 

4:30pm. If you have any questions, contact Coach Birchmeier. 

Attention anyone interested in playing football next fall: There will be an 

informational meeting on Thursday, May 25
th

 during Cavs time in the weight room. 

Please make sure you are able to attend since there will be important summer 

information. 

Today's lunch choices are: Chicken Drumstick with Garlic Mashed Potatoes; 

Pepperoni Pizza or Taco Pizza; BBQ Pork Sandwich; Spicy Chicken Sandwich; Taco 

Salad; or BBQ Chicken, Cheddar Chipotle Wrap. 

 

 


